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15th September 2022 

 

Dear parents/carers, 

I hope that you have all enjoyed a safe and restful summer break. We are delighted to be welcoming back our 

students and are looking forward to supporting Year 8 this year. 

With this in mind, we would like to invite all parents and carers to our Year 8 Information and Guidance 

evening (IAG) which will be held on Tuesday 20th September from 6–7pm online.  If you cannot make this time 

please do not worry, we will record the IAG and provide access to the PowerPoint slides. The information 

provided will be primarily aimed at parents and carers and the role that you can play in supporting your child 

through this year, as well as giving you an overview of what can be expected in Year 8.  

We look forward to seeing you on Tuesday. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Mrs Wagstaff 

Head of Year 8  

      


